
I have been homeschooling my children for 9 years. It seems many homeschool parents do not 
want government money to help with homeschooling. I strongly disagree with them. I think it 
would be a huge benefit for my family to have financial help to pay for homeschool curricula 
and materials. It can only improve the educational options for homeschooled children. If a 
homeschooling family doesn't want the money, they don't have to take it, but it should be 
available for those of us who know it's a great idea. 

Thank you,

Heather Bennett
Portland, ME


